NVID

KEEP LEARNING

AER Neurological Visual Impairment Division

Greetings NVID!

Please consider participating in a research study looking at Vision and Brain Function in Children:

A request from our friend's at The Smith-Kettlewell Eye Research Institute



https:
https://files.constantcontact.com/1fb8d124801/fea96f68-50ec-47ae-aeef-7b6c3436fecc.pdf

